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The 2026 season is shaping up!  
 
The Levelland District will have their first event on November 8, 2025 at the Mallet Event 
Center. 
 
The Portales, NM District will have their first event on November 15, 2025 at the Roosevelt 
County Fairgrounds. 
 
More dates will be coming soon. Abilene, Amarillo, Portales, Levelland and Vernon District 
schedules have been submitted and can currently be found on our website at www.otrc.net. 
Please continue to check the website as we update the other district’s schedules. 
 
We are excited for the opportunity to put on some great ropings for all you ropers out there. 
Bring your roping friends and family and join us for a fun season of fellowship and competiton.  
Start early to get qualified for OTRA Finals in Abilene, TX from June 29th  through July 4th, 
2026 ! 
 
All our best to all of you -- Original Team Roping, Inc.  


